
Stay and play 

January 2019 

 

Dear parents  

Following our previous and very successful `stay and play’ sessions we have organised some 

more!  

The `stay and play’ session is a great opportunity to see your child in the pre-school 

environment and for you to join in with their play. Lots of activities will be taking place 

throughout the sessions, which you can experience with your child, as well as refreshments 

and snacks which will be available in the snack area. 

The `Stay and play’ sessions will take place on Monday 14th (am session), Wednesday 16th 

and Thursday 17th January (am and pm session). We are planning to hold this over 5 sessions 

and we will be using a booking system, that way we can monitor and prepare for the number 

of adults and children who would like to attend! Places are limited due to space so please 

ensure you book early. 

Sorry no siblings can attend the play and stay 

 

PS We are looking to hold a grandparent `play and stay’ in the spring! Details to follow in the 

new year. 

                                                          We look forward to seeing you 

 

January 2019 Stay and play session 

Name of child……………………………………………………… 

Name of person attending…………………………………... 

Relationship to child…………………………………………….. 

 

Please tick one session you would like to attend 

Monday 14th January – 9am – 12 noon  

Wednesday 16th January – 9 am - 12 noon  

Wednesday 16th January – 1pm - 3pm  

Thursday 17th January – 9am - 12 noon  

Thursday 17th January – 1pm - 3pm  
 

A letter of confirmation will be sent to you to confirm if place is available and the date and 

time. 

Office use 

Session allocated…………………………………………………………………………. 


